
IEM Committee 

From: 	 Cone Leal <coriel@goodfellowbros.com> 
Sent: 	 Friday, November 16, 2018 3:47 PM 
To: 	 IEM Committee 
Cc: 	 Bo McKuin 
Subject: 	 IEM-80 Goodfellow Bros response Letter 
Attachments: 	 Approved Attachment from Maui Main Office.pdf 

Please see the attached letter in response to Traffic Safety and Environmental Concerns Resulting from Development in 
Makena IEM-80. 

Please confirm receipt of this email 
Thank you, 

Code Leal 
Maui Region Administrative Assistant 

Goodfellow Bros., Inc. 
1300 N. Holopono St Suite 101 
Kihei, HI 96753 
0 808.879.5205 I M 808.870.0768 I F 808.879.6724 
www.goodfellowbros.com  

GOODFELLOW BROS. 
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Our Mission: To be the contractor of choice by our clients, 
employees and the communities in which we live and work. 

Equal Opportunity Employer 

Disclaimer 

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient and 
others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or 
taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. 

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by Mimecast Ltd, an innovator in 
Software as a Service (SaaS) for business. Providing a safer and more useful place for your human generated data. Specializing in; 
Security, archiving and compliance. To find out more Click Here. 
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November 16, 2018 

Elle Cochran, Chair 
Infrastructure an Environmental Management Committee 
County of Maui 
200 S. High Street 
Wailuku, HI 96753 

Dear. Ms. Cochran 

Subject: Traffic Safety and Environmental Concerns Resulting from Development in Makena. (IEM-80) 

We have received your letter dated November 7, 2018 requesting for Mr. Bo McKuin, Maui Regional Manager 
of Goodfellow Bros., to attend the Committee's meeting on November 20, 2018 at 1:30. This letter is to 
confirm Mr. McKuin will be at the meeting to answer questions on behalf of the sitework contractor. 

Should you have any questions I can be reached at 808-879-5205 or email coriel@Roodfellowbros.com  

Sincerely, 

do(LAPI 
Corie Leal 
Goodfellow Bros. LLC 
Maui Region Administrative Assistant 

P.O. Box 220, Kihei, HI 96753 
1300 N. Holopono St., Ste. 101, Kihei, HI 96753 

P.O. Box 598, Wenatchee, WA 98807 
P 808 879 \ 5205 1 F 808 \ 879 \ 6724 
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